AHFC announces LIHTC deadline

The Alaska Housing Finance Corporation (AHFC) announced the
availability of Low-Income Housing Tax Credits (LIHTC) for the 1995
program year on November 18. The deadline for applications is 5 p.m.,
January 31, 1995.

The LIHTC program is operated by the Internal Revenue Service
and administered in Alaska by AHFC. The program provides develop-
ers of low-income rental housing federal tax credits for building or
rehabilitating low-income housing. This program has assisted in de-
veloping more than 600 units of affordable rental housing in Alaska.

To receive an application packet, contact Joyce Baker, AHFC, PO
Box 101020, Anchorage, AK 99510-1020, or by calling 1-800-478-
AHFC, or by faxing (907) 561-6063.



